
 

 

About these works  

As part of the Brisbane Road upgrade, some 
activities must be completed outside of normal 
construction hours. 

These out-of-hours activities are required due to 
construction methodology and to reduce the 
impacts to motorists of lane closures and for the 
safety of the community and workers. 

Between August 15 - 26, from 8pm to 6am, 
night works will take place on Brisbane Road 
near the Brisbane Road/Walan Street/Hancock 
Street intersection and on the Tarcoola 
Avenue/Brisbane Road roundabout. 

Please see the map on page 2 for the location 
of these works. 

What to expect during these works? 

Construction activity will involve installing new 
underground electrical conduits near the 
Brisbane Road/Walan Street/Hancock Street 
intersection for upgrading power infrastructure. 

Vegetation removal will take place at the 
Tarcoola Avenue/Brisbane Road roundabout as 
part of early works for the new four-way 
signalised (traffic lights) intersection. See the 
intersection plan on page 2. 

The completed project will include 234 new 
trees and 11,326 plants to be planted in the 
project area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be sharing more details about 
landscaping in the project in future updates. 

During night works, nearby residents and 
businesses can expect intermittent, medium-
high level noise. The construction team will work 
hard to mitigate noise impacts wherever 
possible. 

Temporary lighting and large machinery fitted 
with audible reversing beepers will be operating. 
These measures are required for the safety of 
the community and workers. 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions  
 
During this period some changes to traffic 
conditions will take place along Brisbane Road, 
Walan Street, Hancock Street and Tarcoola 
Avenue. Detours will be operating as required. 

Traffic control and signage will help to ensure 
the safety of pedestrians, motorists and 
construction workers.  

Access will remain available to local residences 
and businesses with the assistance of traffic 
control. 

All roads will return to normal conditions at the 
completion of each night’s work. 

Please allow an extra 10 minutes of travel each 
evening. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notification 
12 August 2021 

 
Brisbane Road Upgrade 
Stage 2, Zone A  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 

 

Project number: H3747 

 
Night works including partial, temporary Brisbane Road closures 
Sunday 15 August – Thursday 26 August (inclusive) 8pm – 6am  
All works weather and site conditions permitting  
 



 

Contact the project team 

For further information, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office 
hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or 
email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1. Night works construction areas. Local access remains for residents & businesses 

Figure 2. New signalised intersection 


